Sent: 08 May 2021 16:47
To: Planning Mailbox <planning@broxbourne.gov.uk>
Subject: Comments on Planning 07/21/0519/F

Hi,
I, as one of the very close residents of Homebase and the only one with a balcony/terrace with a view to
homebase, HIGHLY ENCOURAGE this planning to go ahead, I think it will be very convenient for all

residents and the future of Broxbourne (even though I do not shop with ALDI personally) - So Dear Marie
Laidler please look into this planning application with a positive thought. L.

Kind Regards,

44 Sawyers Court



